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Weekly Calendar 

Monday          09/10       Hearing & Vision screening               9:00 AM 
Tuesday         09/11       Hearing & Vision screening           8:30 AM 
Wednesday         09/12      Fire Drill          10:00 AM 
Wednesday         09/12      PTO Meeting             7:00 PM 

 

Ferry Weekly 
Update 

09/07/2018 

Getting Involved at School 

Volunteering is a great way to show your kids that you take an interest in their education. Parent volunteers 

offer a huge resource and support base for the school community while showing their kids the importance of 

participating in the larger community. Even if you haven't been involved in the past, start now! 

Four questions to consider: 

1. What does the ideal volunteer experience look like to you? 

2. What are your strengths and interests? 

3. How many hours can you volunteer? 

4. Is it better to actually be in the school or take things home to work on? 

Consider some suggestions: 

• Help in your child’s classroom 

• Have goal setting talks with child/teacher 

• Mentor or tutor students, 

• Use weekly data-sharing folders 

• Help organize, cater, or work at fundraising activities 

• Help to plan and chaperone field trips 

• Organize or assist with a specific club or interest group 

• Have regular personalized communication with teacher/school 

• Sew costumes or build sets for theatrical and musical productions 

• Volunteer to speak in the classroom or at a career day 

• Supervise or judge experiments at a science fair 

• Be at parent training events 

• Invite school visits to your home 

• Be involved in interactive homework, tips, and tools for home learning 



Please	include	cash	or	a	check	made	out	to	cash	in	an	envelope	and	return	it	to	your	teacher.	

Ferry K-5 Parents and Guardians: 

     In effort to build school community, each grade will be assigned a 
color for a Ferry T-Shirt.  This T-shirt color would be the same T-shirt 
color they will wear throughout their elementary years.  There is no 
need to purchase new ones each fall unless their shirt has been 
misplaced, stained or outgrown. 

     To show class unity, students will wear these shirts when 
attending field trips, celebration parties, spirit days, and other special 
activities throughout the year.   

     The staff at Ferry will wear tie-dye shirts to represent all the 
grades.  All shirts will have Ferry Elementary logo printed on it. 

     We hope to have all the students participate in our school wide-
school spirit T-shirt program. 

 

Please return this bottom portion to the office no later than September 
14th .   

Cost will be $10.00 a shirt.   

Please order a T-shirt for my child:___________________________________ 

Classroom Teacher:__________________________ Grade:__________________ 

              Youth Small 6                 Youth Large 10-12 

               Youth Medium 8             Youth X-Large 14-16 

  Adult Small              Adult Medium      Adult Large              
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